
Request for information on Sub-Saharan Africa
> From: Don Riley drriley@umd.edu
> Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2009 9:57 AM
> To: Cottrell, Les
> Subject: Sub-Saharan Africa
>
> Les,
> I'm headed to a meeting on "knowledge infrastructure" in developing countries, being held in S.Africa on Monday and Tuesday.
> Have you done any of your presentations lately that are focused (or at least include) statistics related to Sub-Saharan Africa?
> Central America and the Caribbean is the second area this group is interested in.
>
> Regards,
> Don
>
> –
> Dr. Don Riley
> SURA IT Fellow; Chair, IEEAF (www.ieeaf.org) Professor, Decision Information Technologies 
> and Affiliate Professor of Mechanical Engineering Univ. of Maryland
> 4469 Van Munching Hall, College Park, MD 20742
> Phone/VMail: 301-405-8855 FAX: 301-405-8655
> Home Office: 240-683-4564 H.FAX: 301-417-9493
> drriley@umd.edu
> "Leaders for the Digital Economy" www.rhsmith.umd.edu
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